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Tuesday 16th January 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

RE: Year 1 Trip – National Gallery 

 
 On Thursday 1st February, Year 1 will be going to the National Gallery to support their learning 
in art. During the visit, pupils will explore the gallery and discuss paintings by Vincent Van Gogh 

and other expressionist artists. After lunch in Trafalgar Square, we will walk to Victoria 
Embankment Gardens, where the children will sketch London’s skyline. 

 

We will leave school at 10.15am and return at approximately 2.15pm. We will travel to the 
National Gallery on the London underground, via the Northern Line and we will return from 

Embankment in the same way.  
 

As we will return in the afternoon, children will need a packed lunch, brought from home or 
provided by school. Packed lunches brought from home should contain healthy food and 
drinks must be in a plastic bottle; glass bottles are not permitted. If your child requires a lunch 

prepared in school, please let us know, in advance, via Scopay, as we will not provide a lunch 
if one was not ordered. Please note that children who do not have a packed lunch will not be 

able to attend the trip. 
  

For this trip, your child must wear full school uniform and a warm coat, appropriate for the time 
of year. Please ensure your child brings a rucksack to carry their lunch and drawing equipment.  

 

Please give permission online, via Scopay (Tucasi) on or before Friday 26th January 2024. and 

indicate whether your child will require a packed lunch provided by school to take on the trip. 

   
If you would like to volunteer to accompany us on the trip, please use the following link to give 
us your details: https://forms.gle/J21A7wPQFZcqdsgWA  

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms. G Thomas  

Year 1 Class Teacher 
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